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Culvert maintenance at unnamed 
creek on Canowindra Road from 
Wednesday 12 March 

 
March 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW will carry out 
essential maintenance work at the 
culvert over the unnamed creek 
located around eight kilometres north 
of Canowindra on Canowindra Road to 
improve drainage. 

What work are we doing?  

The work will include: 

• Reinstating an access track on both sides of 
the culvert 

• Pouring a concrete slab at the culvert outlet 
to improve drainage and reduce erosion 

• Removing the damaged culvert wingwalls and 
casting new concrete walls in-situ 

• Removing and replacing damaged culvert 
cells and then resealing the road. 

When and where we’ll be working 
We will be working at the culvert over the 
unnamed creek located around eight kilometres 
north of Canowindra on Canowindra Road, south 
of the intersection with Traves Lane. We have 
provided a map over the page to show the 
location of the work. 

Work will commence on Wednesday 12 March 
2025 and is expected to take up to eight weeks 
to complete, weather permitting. 

Working hours will be between 7am and 6pm 
from Monday to Friday, and if required between 
8am and 1pm on Saturday. No work will take 
place on Sundays or public holidays. 

All work activities and dates are subject to 
weather and site conditions. 

What this will mean for you 
There will be temporary traffic changes to ensure 
a safe work zone, including: 

• intermittent stopping 
• single lane closures 
• a reduced speed limit of 40km/h during 

work hours.  

Outside of work hours, both lanes will reopen, 
with a reduced speed limit of 80km/h.  

Please allow up to ten minutes of extra travel 
time during the work and always follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call  
132 701, visit www.livetraffic.com or download 
the Live Traffic NSW App.  

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to minimise impacts 
to the community and the environment. The work 
will involve the use of machinery which generates 
some noise. We will make every effort to minimise 
noise by turning off machinery and vehicles when 
not in use. 

 

http://www.livetraffic.com/
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Location of work area 

 

 
 

 

Contact us 

 

1800 167 499  
 

 

 

western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

51 – 55 Currajong Street  
PARKES, NSW 2870 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 
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